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December 5, 2024 
 
Via Email: justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 

The Honourable Justin Trudeau 

Prime Minister of Canada 

Office of the Prime Minister 

80 Wellington Street 

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A2 
 
Via Email: premier@ontario.ca 

The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 

 
Dear Hon. Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada and Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario  

Re: City of Port Colborne Support the Township of McGarry Redistribution of Land 

Transfer Tax 

Please be advised that, at its meeting of November 26, 2024 the Council of The Corporation of 
the City of Port Colborne supported the resolution from the Township of McGarry regarding 
Redistribution of Land Transfer Tax. 

Please find attached the Township of McGarry correspondence for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Charlotte Madden 
City Clerk   
  

ec:       Peter Bethlenfalvy, Ontario Minister of Finance 
Paul Calandra, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Vance Badawey, Member of Parliament, Niagara Centre 
Dean Allison, Niagara West MP 
Chris Bittle, St. Catharines MP 
Tony Baldinelli, Niagara Falls MP 
Jeff Burch, Niagara Centre MPP 
Wayne Gates, Niagara Falls MPP 
Sam Oosterhoff, Niagara West MPP 
Jennifer Stevens, St. Catharines MPP 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
Ontario Municipalities 

Municipal Offices: 66 Charlotte Street   
Port Colborne, Ontario L3K 3C8 · www.portcolborne.ca 
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